SHERIFF & PROPERTY COMMITTEE MEETING February 3, 2016

The Sheriff and Property Committee met in the Board Room on Wednesday, February 3, 2016, at 9:00 A.M. Those in attendance were: Chairman Lindgren, Mr. Berger, Mrs. Stagen, Mr. Ferguson, Mr. McQuinn, Mr. Johnson, Sheriff Doran, Coroner Wallace and Chief Deputy Clerk Amy Frederick.

Mr. Ferguson moved to approve the agenda. Mr. McQuinn seconded it.

Voice Vote - Carried

The Sheriff, Housing, and EMA bills were then reviewed. Mr. McQuinn moved to add a Coroner bill for reimbursement to Douglas Wallace in the amount of \$278.57 and recommend to the board that all bills be approved. Mr. Ferguson seconded it.

Voice Vote – Carried

The Coroner reported to the committee his month's activities.

Sheriff Doran said he will be purchasing a new Finger Printing machine for the County, the current one is out of date and not working. There was a discussion on inspecting the Tower.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:10 A.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Amy Frederick Chief Deputy Clerk